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Dear Parents and Carers,

Subject: African Adventures Pre-Departure Meeting – Tuesday 16th September, 6:00pm

As we prepare for the upcoming African Adventures trip on Monday 20th October, we would like to invite you to teams pre-departure meeting on Tuesday 16th September at 6:00pm, which African Adventures will be leading.
The meeting will be held via Microsoft Teams and will cover important information including:
· Money and budgeting
· Packing guidance
· Dress codes
· The itinerary
· Travel requirements
In advance of the meeting, please note that:
· An ETA travel visa must be applied for, and a copy provided to school.
· A Water-to-Go bottle must also be purchased.

Further details on both of these requirements, along with other essential information, can be found on your African Adventures login.

Please use the link below to join the meeting:
Click here to join the meeting

We strongly encourage all parents and carers of participating pupils to attend, as this session will ensure everyone feels fully prepared and supported for the exciting experience ahead.


Kind Regards, 
  
Vicky Wright 
  
Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
St Philip Howard Catholic Voluntary Academy 
E-mail: vwright@sph.srscmat.co.uk 
Tel: 01457 853 611 
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